LEMARC
AGROMOND

08 July 2021

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises
of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of
practical actions with regards to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

Given that this is our first COP submission, we intend to include a comprehensive
sustainability report that fully describes our company’s efforts and progress to
implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.

With our sustainability team currently based in our offices across the globe due to
several travel restrictions imposed, we have experienced a delay in finalising our COP.

The above being said, we would like to request for an extension period to be able to
post our COP. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website
by 15 September 2021, at the latest.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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Mr. David Ollech, CEO
LEMARC AGROMOND PTE LTD

16 Collyer Quay, #24-01/02, Income @Raffles
Singapore, 049318.

T: +65 6202 9700; F: +65 6202 9713

E: admin.sg@lemarcagromond.com
Company Reg: 201507555G



